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13th September 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary Dates 

 

 
18th September 
Meet the Teacher Event 
3:45pm  

 
19th September 
Flu Vaccinations for  
Rec-Year 6 

 
21st October – 25th 
October 
Half Term 
School Closed 

 
28th October 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
29th October 

Children return to School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I’d like to extend a very warm welcome to our new Reception children and their families! It’s 

been wonderful to see how quickly the children have settled into their new routines and begun 

exploring all that school life has to offer. They’ve transitioned beautifully and are already 

showing so much curiosity and enthusiasm for learning. 

 

Across the school, all our children have made a fantastic start to the new school year. Their 

focus and dedication to their learning is evident, and we are so proud of them. This term, we 

have introduced an exciting new writing curriculum, which places a greater emphasis on 

purpose, audience, and redrafting work for publishing. The children have embraced these 

new challenges brilliantly, and I can’t wait to see their creative writing journeys unfold. 

 

Our phonics lessons have also resumed, and the children have quickly got back into the swing 

of things. Spelling lessons will begin the week commencing Monday 23rd September, so keep 

an eye out for those! Please remember to continue reading daily with your child—both with 

their phonics books and by sharing high-quality stories together for sheer reading enjoyment. 

Your support at home really makes a difference! 

 

Lastly, a reminder about our Meet the Teacher Evening on Wednesday 18th September at 

3:45pm. Please come to the office to sign in. This will be a great opportunity to connect, ask 

questions, and learn more about what’s in store for the year ahead. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and here’s to a successful and joyful school year! 

 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Hot Choc Friday 

Year 1 – Edie 

Year 2 – Rickie 

Year 3 – Chloe 

Year 4 – Cora 

Year 5 - Maryam 

Year 6 – Clea 

 

 

Certificates this week have been 
awarded for Great start to the Term 

Year 1 – Edison & Zeriah 
Year 2 – Logan & Suellen 
Year 3 – David & Masiah 
Year 4 – Winnie & Farley 
Year 5 – Anelka & Loni 

Year 6 – Annie & Schane-Jae 

    
       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FOR PARENTS FOR THE NEW TERM! 

 

Asthma Pumps / EPI PEN 

If your child is asthmatic or has severe allergies that require an epi-pen, then please ensure 

that your child has a labelled asthma pump/epi pen with them in school at all times, and that 

it is in date. Asthma pumps and epi pens are the only medicine which should be kept in the 

classroom with the child for prompt access. 

Free School Meals Trawl 

Even if your child brings a packed lunch or receives the Universal Free School Meal and you 

think you may be entitled to Free School Meals then please do apply to the Borough as the 

schools funding can greatly benefit from this!  

Mobile Phones 

Pupils bringing mobile phones to school must ensure they are put away before they come 

through the school gate and must be handed to the office before registration for safe 

keeping during the school day.  

Appointments 

Parents and carers are asked most earnestly not to arrange these during school sessions, 

except in cases of urgency, so that considerable interference with school work is avoided. 

Please do not keep children out of school for the whole day unless absolutely necessary. 

Thank you!  

 

v 

LABELLING UNIFORM 
 

Please remember to label your 

child’s school uniform clearly. If 

your child’s uniform is misplaced, it 

is difficult to find the owner if there 

is no name on the label! 

 

Afterschool Clubs 
 

There are still some spaces 

available on the Afterschool Clubs 

for Years 1 -6. Please have a look on 

parentmail.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


